
    
 

meets during the morning service on the third and fourth Sunday morning of every 
month (except August, Easter Day & Christmas Day). We gather in Church, and then 
cross to the Dorothy Parkes centre, just over the road. Children are welcome to 
bring their adults, although fully CRB accredited adults are always present to 
supervise sessions. We try to encourage older children to move toward allowing 
their adults to remain in Church, and participate in the service, whilst their children 
are with us. However, it is helpful if pre-school children can bring someone along to 
give an extra helping hand. 
 
We welcome all children, whether regular members of the congregation, or 
visitors and friends.  
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to help us reflect on the readings for the day, or on wider 
themes from Christian teaching or Church liturgy. 
 

 


